

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 12th November, 2018



Dear Parents and Carers,

This week is Anti-Bullying week. The children will participate in a range of teaching and learning experiences in classes and be reminded of our well established and well understood school motto 'See something, say something'. We have bought anti-bullying wristbands for all the children to wear—this year's theme is 'Choose Respect'.

Events this week

Monday	This is Anti-Bullying week	
	School photographs being taken	
	Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group of children	
Tuesday		
Wednesday	Swimming Year 3 children	
Thursday	Credit Union re-opens for savers (8.30-8.55am)	
Friday	9.10- Praise assembly- all welcome Flu nasal spray for children in Reception class, Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 who have parental consent.	

CINEMA VISITS

The children and staff had a great time at the cinema last week—they were so excited when they returned to school.

Thank you for paying your voluntary contributions— without your donations, these visits would not be able to go ahead.

OPEN AFTERNOON/ EVENING

Thank you for booking your appointment times for Monday 19th (afternoon and evening) and Tuesday 20th (afternoon). If you haven't made an appointment yet, please do so by this Wednesday. For those who don't book an appointment by this time, one will be made for you and your time emailed. Unfortunately if you can't make this time there will be no other alternatives.

Thank you.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate winners	Attendance
Reception	No Praise assembly last week so no certificates	Best attendance-
Year 1		Year 6
		100%
Year 2		Well done.
Year 3		
Year 4		The state of the s
Year 5		100% Amandanas
Year 6		Award

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION CANDIDATES

The children have now begun their journey in preparation for First Holy Communion in May.

Lessons will begin in school this halfterm and children should be attending Mass and getting their attendance cards stamped by Father Duane. Thank you.

Homework questionnaires

Thank you very much for your responses to our homework questionnaire, which were very positive overall.

I have analysed the answers and you will be sent a summary of the findings. We will be consulting further with children and staff and will then make some decisions, based on all the feedback. Thank you once again for taking the time to reply— we value your opinions.

PINK CONTACT FORMS

Thank you to those of you who have returned the pink contact forms promptly so that we can update our records.

At the moment we still have quite a few forms that have not been returned and we have had instances in the last week where we have been unable to contact parents or have out of date medical information.

It is ESSENTIAL that all outstanding forms are returned by THURSDAY at the latest so that all details can be updated.

Thank you.

Congratulations to the 4 Children in Years 5 and 6 who gained their 25 metres swimming badge last week.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

